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September 6th and 7th at the Village Hall 
 

Producer: Philip Smith 

 
 

 
Tickets are just £8.00 each and include a light supper. 

 
There will be a fully licensed bar available from 7.00pm for your  

pre-show, interval and post-show drinks. 
 

There are only 120 seats available for each night, so order your tickets NOW from 
 

 Bryan Blackie on 01535 632289 
 

Aladdin 
December 4th - 7th 2013 

Our Pantomime this year will be Aladdin, written by David Knights & Philip Smith. 
 
There will be an informal get-together at the Hut on 

Friday 19th July 2013 
at 7.30pm 

to read through the script and discuss parts with the Production Team 
 

Producer -
Musical Director - 
Choreographer -  

Philip Smith 
David Boddy 
Emma-Jayne Waters 

 
This meeting  is  for over 16's only and a similar evening will be held later in the summer for 
younger members. 
 
Following this auditions will be on Friday July 26th.   
 
If you wish to audition you must be a fully paid up member of the Society, and you will be 
asked to complete a commitment form with any dates you may be unavailable to rehearse. 



 

AGM News 
 
As you may already know, at the AGM in May members voted to change the name that we use 
in promotions etc from Sutton Amateurs to 
 

Sutton's Green Hut Theatre Company 
 

There will be a new logo coming soon, to go with our more modern name.   
 
Officers and members of the committee were elected - Contact details at the foot of the 
newsletter. 
 
2 Amendments to Rule 8 of the Society were also approved, and a revised copy of the Rules of 
the Society will be issued shortly.   
 
The amendments are that Nominations for Officers of the Society must be received by the 
Secretary 21 days prior to the AGM, and no person may serve as an Officer of the Society unitl 
they have served 2 years as a full member of the Society with at least 1 of those years as a 
member of the committee. 
 

Remember: If you have suggestions for a Show that you would like to see us put on, or for members of 
the Productions Teams for any of our future shows then you can forward these at any time to the 
Secretary.   In particular we now need your nominations for Producer/MD/Choreographer for our 2014 
Main Show. 

Dates for Your Diary  
All at the Rehearsal Hut unless otherwise stated 

2013  

July 14th 
Manorlands Garden Party 
 - Fund raising for Manorlands 

Manorlands  
from 1.30pm 

July 19th 
Panto Get-Together 
(Over 16s) 

7.30pm 

July 26th First Auditions - panto 7.30pm 

Sept 6th – 7th  2013 Up Pompeii 
Doors Open 7.00 pm  
at the Village Hall 

October Quiz Night 7.30pm 

December 4th - 7th 2013 Aladdin 
7.15pm  
at the Village Hall 

   

2014 and beyond…  

April 2014 Main Show  



Sept  2014 September Show  

December 2014 Pantomime  

April 22nd – 25th 2015 Main Show  

Sept 11th – 12th  2015 September Show  

Dec 9th – 12th  2015 Pantomime  

Society Contacts 
President Doreen Smith 01535 632553 

Chairman Bryan Blackie  01535 632289 

Secretary Jacqui Thompson 01535 630891 

Treasurer Liz Ross 01535 648806 

Membership Michelle Jennings 0790 366 0326 

Child Protection 
James Jennings 
Eileen Ogden 

07985 206822 
01535 630487 

General Committee :- Chairman, Secretary, Treasurer, President plus  
Jo Beetham, Michelle Jennings, Katrina Knights, Eileen Ogden, Kelly Smith, Philip Smith,  
Anna Stead and Emma-Jayne Waters 

 
 
Don’t forget to keep checking our website for news and events 
 

 http://sutton-in-cravenamateurs.co.uk  
 

Please contact David Boddy with any suggestions or contributions (d.r.boddy@btinternet.com) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


